Fischer, Janis

From: Fischer, Janis

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2005 4:42 PM

To: 'holly.grant@netwolves.com'

Subject: Norstan Network Services, Inc. 2004 Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report

Dear Ms. Grant,

Thank you for submitting the 2004 Interexchange Telecommunications Carrier (IXC) Annual Report to the Commission. |
have reviewed the annual report and according to our records the response to page 1, item 2.b., effective date of
certification should be August 14, 1992. Please include this information in future annual report submissions.

Please call or email if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Regulatory Auditor 1V, CPA
Governor Office Building
200 Madison St., Suite 440
Jefferson City, MO 65101
(573) 751-4257
janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov

No Company Response is Required



